City of Monticello Street Department
Frank Arthur, Superintendent

May 28, 2025

The Monticello Street Department announces that Central Paving will be working
in Monticello beginning on Friday May 30, 2025. They will be doing milling and
resurfacing on various streets. W. Fisher St, N. Beach Dr, North & South
Countrybrook Dr, and Bluewater Dr. among them. There will be lane restrictions
and temporary road closures so we get these projects completed as quickly as
possible. Please watch for workers and Thank You for your understanding.

Frank Arthur, Superintendent
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